
From: Anna Haney <acecleanerssantaclarita@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 20, 2024 2:12 PM
To: Emily Yen <eyen@aqmd.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Proposed Amended Rule 1146.2 comments

Hi!

Hope you’re doing well. I just wanted to send a comment in regards to the proposal amended rule for 11 46.2. This 
rule would have a detrimental impact to our business as the cost of replacing our current equipment would be 
financially unsustainable, and would possibly cause us to close our doors. Please take into consideration the smaller 
businesses when proposing such a widespread change .

A major concern of mine is not only the price of the equipment, but the cost of operations. As well as the impact this 
will have on the electrical grid. We are already facing power, shut, offs, and possible rolling blackouts in during the 
summer and winter months. Such shut off, would be catastrophic to our business if we become reliant entirely on 
electricity.

Thank you ,
Anna
Sent from my iPhone


